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Dear Second Grade Parents, 

As the school year has come to an end, it is important that each student continue working on their reading and math skills.  The summer homework requirement is mandatory and it will be a part of your child’s grade when they return back to school next year.  The following is required by all second grade students to be returned into their third grade teacher at the start of the 2018-2019 school year.

1.  Read – You are to read each day and record it on Reading Log for each day that you read.
1. Book Reports – You are to complete 6 books reports that include the title, the author, and a summary of the book.  Book report form attached, please make copies.
1. Math – complete class book and homework book
1. Phonics – complete phonics book
Bring all work on the very first day of school. Have a wonderful and safe summer.

God Bless,

Ms. Banuelos


